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Comments: Dear Forest Service Team,

 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to allowing snowmobiles or any motorized vehicles into the Emigrant

Wilderness or any wilderness areas.  I am very concerned that snowmobiles will disturb mammals that are

traveling through or hibernating in the high country.  The wilderness high country in winter is one of the very few

places animals can go to get away from people.  Let us leave them in peace.  There are other places for

snowmobiles to go.

 

Sincerely,

 

Lucy Blake

 

 


